
 

 

 

 

Government Removal of COVID-19 Measures effective October 1, 2022 

The Government of Canada has removed all COVID-19 entry restrictions, as well as 

testing, quarantine, and isolation requirements for anyone entering Canada, effective 

October 1, 2022. 

Cruise measures are also lifted, and travellers will no longer be required to have pre-

board tests, be vaccinated, or use ArriveCAN. 

As of October 1, 2022, longshore workers, and those boarding cruise vessels, will no 

longer be required to be fully vaccinated to work cruise or board the vessel. 

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to Lindsay 

Familton, Director, Workforce Operations at lfamilton@bcmea.com.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact: 

Jenny Oan 

Communications Manager 
BC Maritime Employers Association 
604-360-7565 | joan@bcmea.com 
  

https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/news/2022/09/government-of-canada-to-remove-covid-19-border-and-travel-measures-effective-october-1.html
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